
BOD Rep Report 

FN explained that the BOD has a new President who is working to raise the profile of the 

organisation and of the Jewish community.  He has made changes to the meetings which have made 

them more accessible. The atmosphere is much better at the meetings. 

 

The Board have led many,  and has been, involved in the demonstrations in support of the hostages.  

 

The Board has worked closely with Government and, together with the London Jewish Forum, have 

worked with the the Metropolitan Police to protect the Jewish community - eg  to stop a weekly 

protest at Swiss Cottage.  

 

FN stated that she did not sign the letter to the FT that received bad publicity, and would have only 

done so with the permission of the executive committee.   

 

The news we hear of the conflict differs from that disseminated in Israel. There is criticism of the 

output from all broadcasters in the UK.  

 

FN said that she is happy to stand for the coming year. 

The report was proposed by JK & AS 

 


